
STATE OF CONNECTICUT
BOARD OF TRUSTEES

FOR THE STATE COllEGES

1280 ASYLUM AVENUE HARTFORD, CONNECTICUT 06105

SCR #74-47

RESOLUTION

concerning

SECOND PHASE CONTRACT

with

SECURITY AND SAFETY CONSULTANT

July 19, 1974

WHEREAS, It has been determined the Colleges will continue
to require the services of the consultant on
safety and security for an extended period, and

WHEREAS, The Trustees have empowered the Executive
Secretary to develop a second phase contract for
such consulting service, be it

RESOLVED, That, the Trustees hereby approve an amendment to
the first phase contract with Mr. David P. Driscoll
authorizing an additional ten consulting days and
an extension of the period of the contract for an
additional year, subject to the approval of the
Commissioner of Finance and Control.

*

A Certified True Copy:

ames A. Frost
xecutive Secretary
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BOAr{l) OF TR USTEES

FOR THE STATE COLLEGES June 11,1974

~tt. David P. Driscoll
175 Robin Road
Glastonbury, Connecticut

Correspondence to: Box 484, Glastonbury

- Request for payment for consulting days on security study for the
State Colleges of Connecticut

Campus Visits

Conference with Trustees and Presidents

•

Date

- May 2, 1974
- May 9, 1974
... May 14, 1974
- May 21, 1974

- May 17, 1974

Place

lfCSC
ECSC
CCSC
SCSC

CCSC

Total:

Total:

Tin:te
W~d

8 hrs.
8 hrs.
a hrs.
a hrs.

4 days

a hrs.

1 day

State Personnel Department Vi sits

- Represented the State Colleges in meetings concerning the upgrading of
job specifications for security personnel

- May 22, 1974
- May 23, 1974

rlriting of Survey Report

Hartford
Hartford·

Total:

4 hrs.
4 hrs.

1 day

- Survey report ,.-- written intermittently during the month of May __

Total Time Involved: 32 hrs:

•
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STATE OF CONNECTICUT

BOARD OF TRUSTEES
FOR THE STATE COUEGES

P. o. Box 2008 NEW Br<tITAIN, CONNECTICUT 06050

TEL NEW BRiTAIN: 203.229·1607

Mr. David P. Driscoll
Director of Public Safety
University of Connecticut
Storrs, Connecticut 06268

Dear Mr. Driscoll:

TEL. HARTFORD: 203.566·7373

April 22, 1975

•

•

At the April meeting of the Board of Trustees, the Trustees
officially accepted your December 1974 report, Safety and Security
on the State College Campuses •

The Trustees have asked me to convey their appreciation for the
valuable assistance given to the Colleges. On behalf of the
Trustees as well as myself, let me congratulate you on a job
well done. I hope we may continue to call on you for counsel
in the future.

JAF:v
cc Mrs. B. C. Niejadlik

Dr. Glenn Ferguson




